
 

 

 

 
 
26th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Wednesday 1st February - Strike Action 
 
As you will be aware from the national news coverage, some teaching unions are 
taking strike action on 1st February.   
 
In anticipation of staff shortages, I have taken the decision to close our non-
compulsory school age year groups.  This will enable us to plan effectively and 
keep as many classes open as possible for compulsory school age pupils. 
 
Pupils in Nursery and Post 16 (Years 12, 13 and 14) should not attend school on 
1st February. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 

 
Niki Wilson 
Headteacher 
 


